OASIS ebXMLRegistry Technical Committee 

Meeting via Teleconference Call, 15-April-2004 

Kathryn Breininger called the meeting to order at 13:30pm PST, and opened the meeting with roll-call, which began with the following participants. 

Attendance: 

Kathryn Breininger Boeing Company

 Sally Fuger Individual member

 Paul Macias LMI

 Carl Mattocks Individual member (CheckMi)

 Farrukh Najmi Sun Microsystems

 Nikola Stojanovic RosettaNet 


Minutes of prior meeting 

Prior meeting minutes, accepted. 

Note: TC will expect members to have read the minutes for the prior meeting in advance of the meeting. Unless specifically motioned for, the minutes for the prior meeting will not be read aloud during the meeting. Minutes will be posted to the OASIS team resource area. 



Meeting Agenda 

Kathryn Breininger referred us to the agenda for the meeting. 

 E-GOV Liaison: 
 Farrrukh reported ‘no significant activity’ and was looking forward to discussions on ‘Harmonization of Taxonomies’.

WSRP Liaison: 
 Farrrukh reported progress with the Technical Note linking WSRP with the ebXMLRegistry. Invites comments from all TC members.

SCM SC:

The co-chairs reported that the SC had established consensus on the value of using Ontology structures for Semantic Content Management. Next planned activity was to explore significance of ontology-based ‘reasoning’ capabilities.


Specs Status:

Sally reported that RS specification should be ready for Public Review in June and the RIM Specification is a ‘work-in-progress’.

OASIS Symposia:

The members discussed the details of  proposed F2F at the OASIS Symposia. 

Stored Queries:

Members were reminded to vote before 1:00pm ET 

WSDL Review:

Members were encouraged to provide ‘nit picking comments’ and other valuable suggestions on WSDL effort .

Version Control Proposal :

Members discussed approach employed in the Version Control Proposal. One question raised focused on aligning ‘statements of Version Control with associated XACML policies’.

Participation in DMS Evaluation :

Carl volunteered to be a guinea pig for the alpha testing of proposed DMS facilities. 


Closing Notes and Announcements 

Kathryn noted our next meeting was the F2F at the OASIS Symposium


Meeting adjourned at 3.00  PST. 



Next Meeting: F2F @ OASIS Symposium New Orleans 



Minutes respectfully submitted, Carl Mattocks CHECKMi 



